From: Rachael Stevie (CD)

To: "ljackson@encompasses.net"; "Ginger Weiser"
Cc: Holly Erdman

Subject: BL-21-00016 Dahlquist - Request for Information
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 12:30:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Good afternoon,

Please see the below email from Holly at the Health Department and provide the information when
you get a chance, so she can complete her review of the project.

Thanks very much!

Ritwon L,

Planner I

Kittitas County

Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-962-7637
rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 11:58 AM

To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Jesse Cox <jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Subject: RE: BL-21-00016 Dahlquist - Notice of Application

Rachael,

After a quick review of this application, | have a few questions: Where is the well located on Lot 1A-1
and how far from the property lines is it?

What is the distance from
the existing drainfield and reserve drainfield to the proposed property line for lot 1A-17?

Is the well the only
improvement on Lot 1B-17? If so, how far from the proposed property line is it?

Is the well a shared well
between lots 1A-1 and 1B-1, if so, is there a legal shared well agreement?
Thank you,

Holly Erdman

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 12:41 PM

To: Pat Nicholson <pat.nicholson@co kittitas.wa.us>; Holly Erdman
<Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jesse Cox <jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Candie Leader
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<candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: BL-21-00016 Dahlquist - Notice of Application

Good afternoon,

Please review the following Boundary Line Adjustment application: BL-21-00016. Any comments
need to be submitted by 5pm on July 22, 2021. Please let me know if there are any questions.

Internal Link: BL-21-00016 Dahlquist

External access: The submitted application and related filed documents may be examined by
external agencies and the public on the CDS website https://www.co.kittitas.wa.us/cds/land-
use/default.aspx, under “Boundary Line Adjustments” then navigate to permit number “BL-21-00016
Dahlquist™.

Thank you and have a great day!

Ritanl s,

Planner I

Kittitas County

Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509-962-7637

rachael.stevie.cd@co kittitas.wa.us

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.

message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14
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